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It is time to oppose all ODOT funding measures until there is a guarantee in reduction 

of per mile costs. At approx. 3-4 times the national average, nothing is 3-4 times 

better here in Oregon. Reduce admin costs and unnecessary spending, eliminate 

incestuous contracting, and hold ODOT to account before throwing even more of our 

money at the problem. At what point do we stop and say that spending like a drunken 

sailor doesn't solve any of our problems? Right now is that opportunity. Start wanting 

better for Oregon.  


